
TIME: 6:45 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

Monday, November 20, 2017 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building - Law Library 
Mayor Brooks Compton 
Deputy Mayor Belinda Kenley 
Councilmembers John Beals 

Mark Engert 
John Palcher 
JoAnne Rau 
Bill Serr 

Clerk of Council Carin Andrews 
City Manager Wayne Davis 
Assistant To The City Manager Kristen Gopman 
Human Resources Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Finance Director Jonathan Hudson 
Economic Development Administrator Nathan Cahall 
City Planner Andrew Rodney 
Public Works Director Doug Spitler 
City Engineer Jim Brinegar 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

At 6:45 P.M. Mayor Compton called the meeting to order. 

Deputy Mayor Kenley gave updates on the Ohio Municipal League meeting which 
she attended and will provide this information at the regular meeting. John Beals gave 
highlights of the National League of City's conference and will also provide this 
information in the Councilmember reports at the regular meeting. 

In City Manager/Council Communications, Mr. Davis reviewed the following: 

• The ED/GE application for Aeroseal, which was well received by the 
committee 

• A New Community Authority meeting Monday, November 27'h at 4:00 
P .M. in Council Chambers 

• A recent meeting with State Representative Jim Butler, discussing 
applications for State capital funding projects, which included the pocket 
park at Alex-Bell Road, parking in the APD, an executive retreat center and 
the park at Cornerstone 

• A follow-up meeting with State Representative Jim Butler at a future work 
session meeting, possibly in February will be arranged 

• Cornerstone construction plans and plat plan for Phase IV 



At 7:05 P.M. Mr. Serr entered the meeting, and Council reviewed the agenda for 
the regular meeting. 

At 7:15 P.M. Mrs. Rau made a motion to move into Executive Session for 
Personnel to discuss the compensation of a public employee. Mr. Engert seconded the 
motion, which passed with a 7-0 roll call vote. At 7:25, after no official business was 
conducted, Mrs. Kenley made a motion to move out of Executive Session. The motion was 
seconded by Mr. Enge1i and passed with a 7-0 vote. 

Mayor Compton adjourned the meeting at 7:26 P.M. and Council moved to Council 
Chambers for the regular meeting. 

Carin R. Andrews 


